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Dear Editor, 

 

Thank you for agreeing to consider a revised version of this manuscript.  

We thank the reviews for their useful suggestions and believe the manuscript is much 

improved with the additions suggested by them. We have addressed each of the reviewers’ 

comments in a point-by-point. 

The language of the manuscript was revised by Marco Armando. Marco Armando is native 

speaker of English. 

We hope that you will find this revised version suitable for publication in Word Journal of 

Psychiatry.  

 

Kind regards 

Maria Pontillo 


